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Dates for your Diary 

Black History Month Assembly 
Thursday 20

th
 October 2016 – 9am – Top Hall 

 
EYFS – Coffee Mornings 
Alternate Wednesday Mornings from 8.55am-9.45am (19

th
 

Oct, 2
nd

 Nov, 16
th

 Nov etc) 
 
INSET days – School Closed to Students 

 Friday 21st October 2016 

 Monday 31st October 2016 
Please note that there will be no further INSETs over the 
school year. 
 
BFG Cinema Visit – Years 2-6 
Friday 4

th
 Nov 

 
KS1 SATs Parents Meeting  
Friday 4

th
 Nov – 9.15am or 2.30pm 

 
KS2 SATs Parents Meeting 
Monday 7

th
 Nov – 9.15am 

 
School Photo Day 
Weds 9

th
 Nov 2016 

 
Winter Fair (Organised by the PTA)  
Thurs 15

th
 Dec 

 

Soft Start to School: 

 
As you know we have been trialling a new 
approach to coming into school the last few 
weeks.  This has proved really popular with 
children and staff and has seen much more 
prompt starts to the school day.   
 
Children can make their way to their classrooms 
from 8.50am.  
 
 All children should be in their classroom by 
8.55am.  We want to reassure you that 
members of staff are located in all areas of the 
school to ensure the good behaviour we expect.  
Any parent wanting to talk to the class teacher 
can either do so after school or arrange an 
appointment through the school office. 

KS1 SATS meeting 

We will be holding a Yr 2 SATS meeting for parents 

and carers at 9.15am on Friday 4th November or at 

2.30pm on Friday 4th November.  All parents who 

attend will be provided with 3 revision books Free 

of Charge (RRP £15.00). 

 

KS2 Yr 6 SATS meeting 

9.15am Monday 7th November in the downstairs 

hall.  This is an important meeting to help you 

understand how to support your child with their 

preparation for SATS.  Please attend.  If you are 

unable to make this time, please let the office 

know and we will arrange to meet with you 

separately. 

School Photographer                         

Taking place on Wednesday 9th November 2016.  Brothers 

and sisters in school will have their photo taken together 

and separately. 

PTA 
If you are interested in joining our PTA (Parent Teacher 
Association) please send your contact details to: 
lpittson@randalcremer.hackney.sch.uk 
 

School Dinners 

The new school menu for the second part of the autumn 

term can be found on the school website: 

www.randalcremer.hackney.sch.uk  

School Uniform: 

We are really pleased with the number of children wearing 

the correct school uniform.  Just some reminders – the 

school’s sweatshirt or cardigan should be worn.  The polo 

shirts, shirts or blouses must be white.  Black shoes or 

trainers only.  No jewellery except small stud or sleeper 

ear-rings is permitted.  If your child wears a headscarf it 

should be plain white or black and the pull on type. 

mailto:lpittson@randalcremer.hackney.sch.uk
http://www.randalcremer.hackney.sch.uk/

